
Misty Freeman, 
 
Please defend local farmers to protect their specialty crops and farmland from GMO engineered seeds 
and contamination by supporting HB 2469. I want to not only to continue to buy organic products but 
support the farmers who grow them. 
 
Cynthia Gerdes 
Portland, Oregon 97202 
 


